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McElhanney

April 8, 2023

Attention: To whom it may concern

RE: LETTER OF REFERENCE - WALLY'S BACKHOE SERVICES

McElhanney and | worked with Wally's Backhoe Services last year and will continue working with
them this year on a municipal infrastructure project in the Rosebud area. The project included the
replacement or new installation of a water main including a portion of gravel road reconstruction.

While working with Levi and his team, | found them to be easy to work with, always comm unicating
and anticipating next steps and issues that may arise, as well as providing potential solutions. Levi
has maintained constant communication with the public to ensure safety and awareness of the work
being completed.

Due to the good working relationship | have experienced with Wally's Backhoe Services, | would
recommend them as a competent contractor for infrastructure projects.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or comments. Thank you!

Kind regards,

Bk

Ana Tarin Arvizu, E.I.T.
Junior Project Engineer
403.383.9150

aawizu@mcglhanney.com
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